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Carisbrooke

Parent 

Advisory Committee

Council

(CPAC)

Carisbrooke PAC General Meeting

Date: February 24th, 2016



Time: 7:00pm



Location: Carisbrooke Elementary    
In Attendance: Hilary Reid, Jennifer Stanick, Victoria Grant-Smith, Wayne Mitchell, Jess Franco, Jitka Holt, Rahel Thomson, Jennifer Folkersen

Chaired by: Victoria Grant-Smith, CPAC Chair

Minutes taken by: Jitka Holt, CPAC Secretary

	Agenda
	Welcome and Call to Order

Approval of past minutes

Principal’s report

Fundraising update 

Meeting adjourn



	Call to order and welcome
	Victoria welcomed all present at the 2nd meeting of the year



	Approval of minutes
	Jennifer Stanick made a motion to approve the Minutes from the last CPAC meeting held on October 21, 2015 without an amendment.
Seconded by: Rahel Thomson



	Approval of agenda
	Victoria requested approval of the Agenda as presented; the agenda was unanimously approved



	PAC updates
	Presented by Victoria

Revitalized crossing-guard program: new crossing guards have started, thanks to Jennifer Stanick

Emergency preparedness: purchased more tents, fundraiser did well

Fun lunch: the activity continues to be our major fundraiser

After-school club: the pilot went well; the agreement is to continue with 1x/wk for the next session

SexEd: PAC is funding Saleema Noon and Safe Teen for Gr 6and 7

ParentEd: Anxiety, Safe Routes to School have been organized; the District ran anxiety, risky play and social media events so Carisbrooke won’t be running more 

Memories of Carisbrooke: there was a discussion on what other activities could be funded, e.g., the choir; there was a presentation on MoC; Hilary Reid offered to represent MoC and PAC at the upcoming Science Fair


	Principal’s report
	Presented by Wayne Mitchell

Carisbooke citizen. At all staff collaboration days, the initiative defines a citizen at school, in the community and in extracurricular activities, e.g., as shown at a recent Carson Graham display; Memories of Carisbrooke fits really well with raising good citizens of the global/local community

Sports. Carisbrooke has had a really good season; volleyball has wrapped up; ski club is going really well and many thanks go to Ms. Toms and parent volunteers

Attendance. The school’s numbers are doing really well; registration is already almost full; more than 40 people came to the school for the tour confirming that the school is sought after; thanks for the positive perception go to the teacher community, PACs extracurricular activities provided by PACs, e.g., MoCs; there’s a long list to get into the school and Kindergarten is already full; possibly another Division may be added; about 50% of families are out of catchments; catchments are slated for reorganization within the next 5-6 years

Holiday Concert. The event was excellent, really well attended

The Lockdown. The drill is planned for Feb 25th; the event will be non-threatening and the children have been prepared by Mr. Mitchell 

Curriculum implementation day. The days are planned for Feb 29th and May 20th and will primarily focus on the new curriculum, which will be substantially different; the curriculum is currently online; it is more focused on process rather than content 

Pink Shirt Day. The anit-bullying day went well and thanks go to PAC for donating bracelets; the assembly featured peer mediators and children were given tips for standing up for themselves (ask for help, if you don’t get response, ask again and again (“if you’re picked on, keep telling and telling until you get the help you need until you find someone”)

Mr Mitchell’s retirement. Replacement for Mr. Mitchell will be known end of April to mid-May



	Fundraising update
	Presented by Hillary Reid. 

Cheque Drive. We are getting ready for the Carisbrooke Garage Sale to push out info after Spring Break (planned for May 14); there will be another cheque drive after that – we’re just at $8,200, substantially less than what we hoped for; it was proposed that even if the cheque drive is repeated next year, we’ll supplement the drive with other fundraisers



	Next meeting
	The AGM is planned for May 24th, 2015




	Meeting adjourned
	The meeting was adjourned @7:30pm
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